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Friday 9th May 2025 

Dear parents and carers, 

On Friday 23rd May 2025, we will be completing a whole school fundraising event: the ‘Cloudside Colour Run.’  The 
children will complete an obstacle style course, where they will run through ‘paint’ zones. As you will be aware, 
although the trim trail is much loved by the children here, it is aging and therefore we would like to use the funds 
raised to develop the playground and wooded area so that it can be used for the children throughout the year. The 
aim is to raise money for our outside area, to have some outdoor structures within the wooded area that can 
enhance our outdoor learning and for use at break and lunch. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On the day, the children will need to bring a spare change of clothes that are suitable for the children to wear as 
they participate. As the children will be running through powder paint, please ensure that these clothes and shoes 
are suitable as there is potential of staining by the powder paint. The powder paint being used is YPO powder paint 
in a range of colours. It is made from chalk or polymer powders and then includes a range of pigments. If you have 
any additional questions about the event or would like to withdraw your child from the event, please let the office 
be aware. 

In order to gather sponsors, a sponsor sheet and envelope will be sent home with your child. We would like the 
children to get sponsorship for doing the event. They can then bring in the sponsorship form along with the money 
by Friday 6th June 2025. We will then let you know the total that has been raised in order to make our outdoor 
space as brilliant as we can for the children. 

We hope that the day will be a wonderful activity for the children to enjoy whilst also being a fantastic way of 
raising money for our cause.  

Kind Regards, 

Mr Young and the Parent Forum 


